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Dear Parents 

 

Following the recent parent governor election for two vacancies. We can confirm that we 

had two nominations by the deadline date of Tuesday 10
th

 October, therefore no ballot has 

been required and the governing body is pleased to welcome: 

 

Claire Goldstone: Parent Governor 

 

Hannah Hibbs: Parent Governor 

 

The Governing body would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone involved with the 

election and we look forward to working together for the continued success of Forest 

Academy. 

If you would like more information about the governing body or its work please call into the 

school office. 

 

 

Yours Faithfully 

Mr G Hodgkinson 

Chair of Governors 


